
 

 

Clark Avenue 

Notice of Construction 

Starting Date:  Weather permitting, beginning on Monday, 

July 17th. 

 

Description of Work Activities:  The City of Ames has 

contracted with Construct Inc. to do improvements in your 

area.  This work will involve infrastructure work and total 

street reconstruction.  You may notice utility flags as the 

underground utilities are located prior to construction 

commencing.   

 

Anticipated Duration:  Anticipated overall project duration 

is 6 to 8 weeks.  Construction in your vicinity may not 

extend for this entire period. 

 

Action Required by Residents:  No action is required at 

this time.  Please review the anticipated phasing on back of 

this page.  This is subject to revisions as necessary but 

provides an idea of how the project will be phased. All are 

encouraged to take note of this construction activity in the 

area and allow extra travel time as delays may occur. As 

always, caution should be exercised when traveling through 

the construction area.   

 

As with all paving operations, saw cutting of joints in newly 

poured pavement is critical and it may be disruptive beyond 

normal work hours.  For safety reasons, please keep children 

and pets away from the construction zone.   

Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 

 
515 Clark Ave. 

Ames, Iowa 50010 
 

515.239.5160 

Lincoln Way to Union Pacific Railroad 

Contact Information: 

Contractor 

Construct, Inc. 

515.232.6443 

Project Manager 

Doug 

515.232.6443 

Public Works Department 

515.239.5160 

Project Observer 

Jim 

515.203.0795 

Scott 

515.203.6805 

Project Engineer 

 Mark 

515.5291 

(See attached map on reverse) 


